
 

 

 

 

 
School Uniform -  

Please remember that our 

uniform policy expects all chil-

dren to wear all black foot-

wear.  All black trainers are fine 

but no large coloured patterns/

logos, coloured soles or col-

oured laces. If children are 

bringing different trainers for 

the Daily Boost, this is fine, but 

children must wear their black 

footwear in class. We continue 

to have a large stock of plim-

solls for children to change into 

if they have not brought appro-

priate footwear.   

Trainers for PE do not need to 

be black 

No jewellery  

On PE days, pupils should bring 

their PE kits to school with 

them so they can get changed 

before the lesson. 

Dinner Money 

The cost of dinners is £10.00 

per week. 

Dinners can be ordered and 

paid for  through  

My Child at School App 

http://

www.mychildatschool.com/ 

 GDPR 

Emergency contacts for chil-

dren 

‘If you provide emergency con-

tact details, please ensure you 

have checked with the contact 

that they are happy for you to 

share these details with us’ 

NO SMOKING SIGNS 

Due to the health and 

safety of the children 

could we remind par-

ents/carers not to 

smoke outside the 

school perimeter  

Thank you 
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Enquiries: office@knighton-tmet.uk 

A note from the Principal 

Hello, 

 

Yesterday, we had a special assembly from 
the charity, Leicester children’s Holiday 
where they launched an event which will 
be held after Easter—Colour Dash 2023! 
Leicester Children’s Holiday is a charity that 
have supported the school for a number of 
years. This year, as part of their 125 year 
celebration, schools are being asked to 
take part in their colour dash run. 24 
schools have signed up and Knighton Mead 
is one of them. Children will take part in 
the colour dash on 28th April in the after-
noon and will need to come to school on 
that day in old clothes. Children will bring 
home a sponsor form on the Monday after 
the holidays. All the powder paint used is 
washable and if children do not want paint 
in their eyes, please send them in 
with goggles or sunglasses. 
 
Well done to our girls’ football team 
who came 7th in the Aylestone girls 
division 1 league this season and 
also the mixed basketball team who 
came 4th in the Leicestershire Junior 
basketball primary cup and shield. 
We ‘re so proud of how our teams 
have represented Knighton so far 
this year. 

The new menu is on the school web-
site. Please could you order lunches 
on the MCAS app after Easter. 

Have a fun and safe 2 week Easter 
holiday and we look forward to see-
ing children back full of energy for 
the final term of the 
year! 

 
Miss Slinger 

Twitter 

Search: KnightonTMET https://twitter.com/knightontmet 

Please make sure that you follow us on Twitter to keep up to date with news and 
events but also see what your children are up to whilst in school! 

Friends of Knighton Mead 

#collaboration #community 

A huge thank you to the 

families for the support 

with the Spring Disco. 

The children had a great 

time and were very well 

behaved.   

We would also like to 

thank the members of the Friends of Knighton 

Mead for their support with the planning and 

organisation of the discos.  

Watch this space for more information about 

the Summer Fair.  

A reminder that if you would like to join the 

meeting then next session is on Friday 21st April 
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It's empathy. 
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Upcoming Dates 

Mon 17th April—children return to 

school after Easter break  

Fri 21st April—Knighton Mead’s Got Talent  

Mon 1st May—bank holiday 

Mon 8th May—bank holiday  

Tues 9th May—Fri 12th May—Y6 SATs week 

Tues 16th May 9:10am —Reception class assem-

bly (parents 

welcome)  

Weds 24th 

May-Thurs 

25th May—

Y6 residen-

tial to Lon-

don  

 

 

 

Attendance  

Good to be Green— 

well done to all of our badge winners this week! 

 

 
 
 

 
 

No badges this 
week due to the 

Easter Bonnet 
Parade taking 

place instead of 
our celebration 

assembly. 

Character Muscle of the Week 

- week beginning  17th April— 

 EMPATHY 

To be able to understand 
other people’s 

feelings and 
find the best 

way to help or 
comfort them 
when they need it. To be a 

good friend.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Congratulations goes to  Lansdowne  and Rich-

mond class with a wonderful week of attendance 

and a huge well done goes to Hughenden Class, for 

having only 1 late mark this week. Congratulations 

to all the children that reached their golden star 

attendance reward today. Keep up your hard work 

next term and watch this space for the next attend-

ance reward for the Summer term. Many thanks, 

Mrs Edwards  

Class % Attendance 

Macaulay 92% 

Lansdowne 97.3% 

Richmond 97.3% 

Hughenden 94.6% 

Lothair 90% 
Sheriden 93% 

Cavendish 96.6% 

Whole School 

Attendance  
94.4% 


